
 

 
8th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day for Children in Need – Friday 17th November 2023 

 
As part of the school’s fundraising efforts, we are holding a non-uniform day for Children in 
Need on Friday 17th November. Monies raised will be sent to Children in Need (60%) and 
the student school improvement initiative (40%). 
 
I will expect all students to be sensible in their choice of clothing and footwear and be 
dressed in an appropriate manner for a professional workplace environment.  
 
Students in Year 11 are allowed to wear fancy dress. 
 
If you would like to make a small donation to this very worthy cause, these can be made via 
the school gateway. The deadline for this is Friday 17th November.  
 
In addition to our non-uniform day, students are invited to bring in additional money to 
participate in the following activities, which will all cost 50p each.  
 

 Guess how many sweets are in the jar  
 Sports opportunities in the sports hall (rock climbing, basketball, table tennis)  
 Teachers in ‘the stocks’ 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Blake Francis 
Headteacher 


